
 
 
December 5, 2006 
 
 
 
Board of Supervisors 
Civic Center 
San Rafael, CA 94903 
 
SUBJECT: CONTRACT APPROVAL –  WAYNE SHORTER QUARTET 
                         
 
Dear Supervisors: 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   It is recommended that your Board: 
 
 1. Approve this contract; 
 
 2. Authorize your President to sign all three originals; and 
 
 3. Return two fully-executed originals to the Marin Center office. 
 
SUMMARY:  Attached for your approval are three copies of a contract with ICM for presenting The Wayne 
Shorter Quartet at Marin Center on Saturday, February 3, 2007 
    
FISCAL IMPACT:  Approval of this contract will bring budgeted revenue into the Marin Center budget  
 
ALTERNATIVE TO RECOMMENDED ACTION:  If your Board does not approve this contract, The Wayne 
Shorter Quartet will not present their performance at Marin Center and Marin Center will not receive the 
revenues. 
 
REVIEWED BY: [    ] Auditor-Controller [ X ] N/A 
 [ x ] County Counsel [    ] N/A    Standard Marin Center Contract 
 [    ] Human Resources [ X ] N/A 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Jim Farley, Director 
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